Ukrainian bake sale

Dear parents/carers
We will be holding a bake sale for Ukraine on the 16th of February; we would like to provide many different cakes and cookies as well as gluten free and dairy free.
We have decided to do this because we feel we are much more fortunate than the people of Ukraine who are still suffering because of the ongoing situation that their country is in. 

On the day of the bake sale, please send your child/children to school with some money if you would like to support our fundraising event. We will be asking key stage two children to help provide sweet treats or cakes. If your child is able to help provide cakes, please make sure they are brought in from Monday 13th to Wednesday  15th of February .If you are providing cakes please make sure they are nut free as we are a nut free school and due to health and safety issues.


The money that we raise will be given to CAFOD Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal.
We hope that you are able to help us with our fundraising event. 
Many thanks
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